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4 October 2022 

 
Early Closure – Wednesday 12 October 2022 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
In order to prepare for our annual Open Evening, pupils will finish at the following times on Wednesday 12 October 2022: 
 

• Year 7-10 at 1:30pm 
• Year 11 at their normal finishing time of 2:30pm 

This will give us time to get ready to show the school off to prospective pupils and their families later that day. 
 
We apologise for the disruption this may cause, but you will appreciate that is important for us to showcase the best of Hodge 
Hill College in this way. 
 
If you know of friends, family or neighbours with children in Year 6 at primary school, why not mention details of our Open 
Evening to them? They will be very welcome and will get a chance to look around the school on Wednesday 12 October 2022 
from 3:30pm – 6:30pm. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 
 
 

Hannah Herrmann 
Headteacher 
 
 
 

 


